
We ar� Cha����n� fo� Ch�i�t!
November 16, 2023

Dear Charger Family,
Next week is Thanksgiving! When we return from Thanksgiving break we will be
entering the Liturgical season of Advent. Advent is a special season of the church year
where our hearts are awaiting the birth of our Savior.

The last day to donate coins for our baby bottle challenge is Tuesday, November 21. All
the money collected is going to Heartbeat of Toledo. Heartbeat of Toledo helps women in
our community that need help throughout their pregnancy or with their young children.

Winter basketball practice has begun. Mid-quarter grade check is on Tuesday, November
21. The MBSP Athletic Director will be given the names of students in grades 4-8 that
have two or more failing grades. These students will be ineligible until the next grade
check at Christmas break. Ineligible students may practice, but they may not play in
games.

IMPORTANT DATES TO REMEMBER:
● November 21- 2nd Quarter Midterm/ Last Day of School before Thanksgiving
● November 22-24- NO SCHOOL Thanksgiving Break
● December 4- HSPT for Grade 8. They will be dismissed after testing at

approximately 12:00. Students may wear comfortable clothing and shoes that are
appropriate for school.

● December 8- Santa’s Workshop byMBSP Parents Association
● December 15- Student Penance Service and Confessions (Grades 3-8) after 8:30

Mass
● December 19- Christmas Program in the Church at 7:00 p.m.
● December 20- Last Day- Dismissal at 11:30 a.m.-No Lunch-No After School Care

Have a wonderful weekend and Happy Thanksgiving!

Blessings,
Mrs. Melissa Empie
Principal

Praise the Lord. Give thanks to the Lord, for he is good; his love endures forever.
Psalm 106:1


